
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Áine Doyle  
Secretary PTA 
Strandtown Primary School 
North Road 
Belfast 
BT4 3DJ 
 
 
 
 
 
13/09/2017 
 
 
Dear Áine Doyle, 
 
 
 
Thank you for the donation of books towards the EastSide Learning Giving Library on the 5th August 
2017.  
 
These were very much appreciated and the books donated contributed greatly towards the success of 
the event.  
 
 
 
Warmest Regards, 
 
 
 
Kathy Glover 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 


